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NEXT MEETING   

September 21, 2022 

Mehlville School District Update 

Superintendent, Dr. Chris Gaines 

12:30 pm 

. 

 

SEPTEMBER 

 

Sep   14 - Kiwanis Meeting.  Fun Meeting. 

            Sep   21 - Kiwanis Meeting.   Dr. Chris Gaines, Mehlville School District Superintendent. 

       Meeting at 2900 Lemay Ferry Rd. next to Mehlville High School. 

 Sep   26 - Reading is Fun, Lemay Child and Family Center, 3:00pm. 

 Sep   28 - Kiwanis Meeting.   Board/Business Meeting.   
     

9 members and no guests present.  Louann opened the meeting with a greeting to all and the 

Pledge of Allegiance.  Pauline followed with the Invocation.  Louann said she attended the Oakville Key 

Club meeting and stated that their attendance was good.  She also stated that the turnout for the food 

packing service program was good.  The packing was performed in an assembly-line style format and 

the process was fast and efficient.  Over 100,000 meals were packed within a two-hour time frame.  

Most of these meals are headed to North Africa where the UK war has limited their food shipments.  

Thanks to everyone who helped pack!!! 

Louann then reminded us that Fisher House supplies are due no later than the last meeting this 

month.  Also, next week’s meeting is at 2900 Lemay Ferry Road.  This is a school facility next to 

Mehlville HS so there will be NO LUNCH.  Frailey’s will be closed for vacation.  Bill has had health 

issues and will not be able to fill his elected President’s position.  Connie has agreed to step in as 

upcoming President and Pauline has agreed to be President-Elect.  Thank you Connie and Pauline!!!!  

Prayers from all for Bill’s fast recovery. 

Today’s meeting was a fun meeting.  Each one of us presented information about ourselves.   We 

also each provided false information and it was up to the group to guess what was false and what was 

the truth.  Fun was had by all.  Thanks to Connie for providing the games!!! 
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Happy $$:   Everyone was happy for today’s game. 

50/50:          Drawing - Connie.                

           Lottery Ticket - Ed. 

 

Thanks to Jeanne McKenna for taking the notes of today’s meeting. 

 

 

Member News 

 

 Carla Rowell and her husband, Doug Rowell, are both still under the weather with ailments.  

Lee Bodendieck, Judy Burnette, and Gerry Abeln have all also had some issues this past week but 

are doing better at this time.  Please keep them all in your thoughts and prayers for quick and speedy 

recoveries. 

 

Oakville HS Key Club News  

 

 The Oakville HS Key Club meets on the 2nd and 4th Mondays of each month after school, 

2:15pm, in the library, starting September 12.  

 

 Sep 26 - Key Club Meeting, 2:15p. 

             - Reading is Fun, 3pm, Lemay Child and Family Center  

Oct 10 - Key Club Meeting, 2:15p. 

Oct 15 - Candy solicitation at Dierberg’s on Telegraph Rd..9a-1p. 

Oct 24 - Key club Meeting., 2:15p. 

 
 

 

Mehlville HS Key Club News 

 

The Mehlville HS Key Club meets on the first Thursday of each month after school.  My   error 

in last week’s K-NEWS.  The MHS Key Club meets on the FIRST Thursday of each month.   

 

Sep 26 - Reading is Fun, 3pm, Lemay Child and Family Center. 

Oct 6   - Key Club Meeting, 2:15p. 

Oct 15 - Candy solicitation at Dierberg’s on Telegraph Rd., 1p-4p.  

 

 We have invited both Key Clubs to help with our Candy Days at the Dierberg’s stores on 

September 10 and October 15. 

 

 

Reading is Fun  

 

Now that the COVID restrictions have been lifted, the Reading is Fun program will once again 

begin on the 4th Monday of each month, September thru May except for December since that is such a 

busy month, starting on September 26 at the Lemay Child and Family Center, 9828 S. Broadway, 63125 



   

  
  
  

at 3:00pm.  We look forward to our Key Club members reading to the pupils.  The young children love 

having the teenagers read to them and then they get to keep the books to take home.    

 

 

South County Kiwanis Web Page and Face Book Page  

 

We now have a Web Page and a Face Book Page up and running.  You can now follow us on 

either page by going to them with their addresses, or you can click a link on either of them to get to the  

other.  We encourage you to follow us through either of them to keep abreast of our activities. 

 

Web Page:    http://k11339.site.kiwanis.org/   Face Book Page:  South County Kiwanis 

 

Thanks to Mary Howard for taking care of the Facebook page and to Katie Keeven for taking care of the 

Web Page. 

 
SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER 

 

Birthdays:           Jeanne McKenna - 9/30 

        Mary Howard - 10/15 

        Katie Keeven - 10/19 

        Ed Kurmann - 10/24 

 

Anniversaries:                     John & Mary Howard - 9/8/2007 

        Katie & Patrick Keeven - 10/29/2016 

                         

Kiwanis Anniversaries:    Carla Rowell - 9/27/2006 

        Katie Keeven –-10/6/2021 

 

 

 
Our people packing food at the Feed My Starving Children event. 

Connie Kuchar, Linda Kuchar, Pauline Roth, Jim Kuchar.  

http://k11339.site.kiwanis.org/


   

  
  
  

 

 
Some of the hundreds if people packing food  

   st the Feed  My Starving Children event. 

 

  
                                                                  The finished product at the Feed My 

                      Starving Children event. 


